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To Whom It May Concern,

Please see attached submission for 5a Tobruk Avenue regarding DA2024/0815 – 3 Tobruk
Avenue Allambie Heights.

Regards,

S & J Ollivier



S & J Ollivier 

5a Tobruk Avenue Allambie Heights 2100 

23/07/2024 

 

Re DA2024/0815 – 3 Tobruk Avenue Allambie Heights  

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

We currently reside at 5a Tobruk Avenue, Allambie Heights. Upon reviewing the plans for 
application DA2024/0815, we have identified a significant concern regarding the potential 
reduction in afternoon light within our main living spaces, specifically the kitchen and living 
room, as a result of this project. 

This issue is illustrated in the shadow diagram provided below and is detailed on page 11 of the 
Master Set Plans. Given the impact on our natural light, we are hesitant to support the approval 
of this proposed scope of works. 

We kindly request that our concerns are taken into consideration when evaluating this 
application. 

 

 

 

Regards, 

S & J Ollivier 


